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September 6th, 2019 Mayville City Council 

The Mayville City Council met for Public Hearing on September 6th, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the council chamber for the 
Preliminary 2020 Budget Hearing with Mayor Bensen presiding and the following Aldermen responding to call of the roll: 
Moen and Petersen. Absent: Meshefski-Labine, Carr, O'Brien and Bohnsack. Also, in attendance: Gail Olstad and Julie 
Christianson. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Bensen. 

Olstad presented the preliminary 2020 budget. No comments were made from council members or residents. Moen made the 
motion to adjourn this hearing, Petersen seconded the motion, motion was carried. 
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